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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  SEPTEMBER  12, 2019 - 7:00 PM
WAYNE  SIMON   will provide the refreshments.

The 9/11 memorial ride will be the next event for this year.  IMU-630 will be set up in front of the Clinton Township Fire Hall and used as a coordination / command post for the ride.  As in past years, radio contact with the lead and end vehicles will be on the county-wide frequency.  Also, we will operate on the Montgomery Borough Repeater and the Amateur Radio repeater frequency145.330.

We will set a light tower next to Hulsizer's Garage and also at the intersection of Route 405 and School House Road.  Malvin will be the Fire Police at Rt. 405 and Thomas Ave. and will start the light tower.

Dale will take Special Unit-630 to Sherwood's Corner and advise when the riders pass that area.  In town communications will be on the borough repeater.  Greg will have Utility-630 either assisting with the ride or 
stationary at School House Road with the light tower.  Please pick up our safety cones as soon as possible. after the ride has been completed.  Our light tower can be returned to the garage but we may need to get the one at Hulsizer's on Thursday morning.

Our next planned event will be the Halloween Parade on Thursday, October 31.  We will use the same set-up plan as last year with IMU-630 next to the Railroad tracks along with the light tower.  The Lion's Club will 
also serve treats under our awning as they did last year.

So far this year we have been fortunate not to have had any hurricane storms or bad rain storms, BUT, we are only half-way through the Hurricane season, so be prepared at all times for what mother nature may send 
our way.

This week I could use a little help with weed eating and push mowing around the EMA building.  if anyone would have a little time to spare, it would be most appreciated.

See you at the meeting. 








DENNIS
